
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

Reply to:
1050 East Flamingo Rd.
Suite 319
Las Vegas Nevada 89118

Tel (702 ) 388-6125
FTS: 598-6125

TO: Mr. Robert E. Browning, Director

FROM: Paul T. Prestholt, Sr. OR - NNWSI

DATE: August 14, 1986

SUBJECT: Newspaper Articles

Please find attached recent articles that appeared in
our local newpaper. Again, I believe you will. find them to be
of interest.

PTP:nan

Attachments



Senate panel cuts budget to halt work at TOP SITES



4A/Las Vegas Review-Journal/Thursday, August 14, 1986

Nevadans optimistic on Laxalt
influence to halt nuke research





DOE FUND CUT COULD HALT DUMP SEARCH


